
 

 

TICKETING INFORMATION FOR  
ST JOSEPH’S KINGSWOOD GREATEST SHOW 

 
Our long-awaited return to the stage has finally arrived!! We can't wait to perform our 
GREATEST SHOW for all of our families.  
 
Please read carefully the below ticketing information and contact the school 
via info@stjk.catholic.edu.au should you have any queries (e.g. regarding ticket allocation).  
Monday 31st October at 10am ticket sales will open for our evening concert and our dress 
rehearsal. 
 
In order to maximise the number of people who can attend, please ensure there are no single 
seats left and buy your tickets in a row, commencing from the first available seat in your 
selected section. In an effort to make sure as many people can come along as possible, should 
there be a gap, we reserve the right to reallocate seating if needed and you will be emailed 
your new seat numbers.  
 
EVENING CONCERT TICKETS (Wednesday 16th November at 6.30pm) 
https://events.humanitix.com/st-joseph-s-kingswood-greatest-show 
Maximum of 3 tickets per family (not per student) initially* 

• $20 each 
• Children in the performance do not require a seat 
• Younger siblings sitting on laps do not require a ticket 
• We acknowledge the many variations/combinations of families, but to ensure it is 

equitable for all of our community, request parents/caregivers only purchase the 
maximum of three tickets per family for the initial purchase.  

* The site will close at 11.59pm on Saturday 5th November and reopen for second release of 
seats at 2pm on Monday 7th November, when families may purchase additional seats on a first 
come, first serve basis.  
 
DRESS REHEARSAL TICKETS (Wednesday 16th November - approx. start time 11am, TBC) 
https://events.humanitix.com/st-joseph-s-kingswood-greatest-show-dress-rehearsal 
Very important to note, this is a dress rehearsal, not a matinee and may stop/start as we 
polish aspects of the performance ahead of the evening performance 

• $10 each 
• Younger siblings sitting on laps do not require a ticket 

 
Thank you for your support of this exciting event in our school calendar 


